Charity Commission stresses
independence in five-year strategy

The Charity Commission for England and Wales launches its five-year strategy,
setting out its core purpose and strategic priorities for 2024-2029.


http://www.government-world.com/charity-commission-stresses-independence-in-five-year-strategy/
http://www.government-world.com/charity-commission-stresses-independence-in-five-year-strategy/

